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To the Chair and Members of the Committee, as an Oregon resident, I strongly 

support House Bill 3390 prohibiting the sale of new fur products in our state. It is time 

we evole as Oregonians and lead the nation in humane treatment of all beings.  

Animals should not be for entertainment and are never treated well when they are 

trained and forced to perfom acts that are not instinctual or done in the wild for their 

survival.   

 

Respectfully, 

Danielle Wood 


